
      

 Finedon Schools Weekly Update  

This Weekõs Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Yellow Class and 3/4 AG who won the attendance cups this week. 
Congratulations also to Indi Willers at the Infants and Corvell Pickering at the Juniors who won an 
Amazon voucher in this termõs 100% attendance draw. 
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Congratulations to our Stars of the Week   

Juniors -  this weekõs value was Forgiveness 

The value stars were awarded to Victoria Francis, Nikitta Gore, Michael Pettit, CJ Phillips, Abagael 
Swann, and Alife Underwood and the homework stars to Ben Robson, Frank Scott and Roxy 
Sturges from Lower School.                 

Infants 

This weekõs homework stars were awarded to Jailani Kesse, James Walker and Ria Walker and the 
handwriting stars to Flynt Hutchinson, Riley Lettin, Oliwia Okroj and Stanley Pearson.   

Infant School  

Red Class 96% 

Yellow Class 98% 

Blue Class 95% 

Green Class 96% 

Purple Class 95% 

Junior School 

3/4 AG 98.67% 

3/4 CW 98% 

3/4 LD 93.33% 

5/6 SA 91.15% 

5/6 SB 96.15% 

5/6 KN 95.56% 

Infant Stars of the Week  

Red Class Rhiley Buckby 

Yellow Class Zayne Owen 

Blue Class Effy Marshall 

Green Class Olivia Bettles 

Purple Class Oriche Pickering 

Junior Stars of the Week   

3/4 AG Holly Whitehead 

3/4 CW Violet De Wet 

3/4 LD Jack Gray 

5/6 SA Nikitta Gore 

5/6 SB Corvell Pickering 

5/6 KN Bradley Aitchison 



 

Year 5/6 Fantastic Finish to their Frozen Topic  

Year 5/6 have been Frozen!  

This term year 5/6 have been learning about the colder regions of the World.  Weõve 
watched and discussed Lucy and her siblingsõ trip into snow-filled Narnia, found out why 
the Arctic is so cold and how people and animals have adapted to living there.   

Yesterday, we went ice-skating to Milton Keynes, proudly donning our self-knitted bobble 
hats.  Some hats (due to the amount of holes in them) were less suited to the cold 
environment than others! The children all joined in with the knitting and some have even 
told us that they have started knitting projects at homeñgreat growth mindsets! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 3/4 welcomed a Muslim Visitor 

In RE this term, Year 3/4 have been learning from the religion of Islam, focusing on the 
Five Pillars. On Thursday, we were delighted to welcome a visitor who talked to us about 
his faith and what it means to be a Muslim. He told us about the Hajj journey he went on a 
few years ago and explained how it was an important part of the Islam faith. The children 
were really interested in looking at the pictures of the Hajj and also the similarities 
discovered between Islam and Christianity.  

Can you count to 20 in Chinese?  

Purple Class can now! Over the past week the staff and children have demonstrated their 
growth mindsets as they all learnt this new skill together  - last week they were saying 
ôthey couldn't do it yetõ but on Wednesday they all confidently did so in their assembly!  

 

Inspired by the traditional tales ôJack and the Beanstalkõ, ôLittle Red Riding Hoodõ and 
Cinderella, Purple Class children shared a wide range of their learning with their families 
and the rest of the school. They really have enjoyed their topic ôOnce Upon a Timeõ! 

 

 


